
Buzzy Bee Newsletter
Dear Buzzy Bee Families,

We have had a great first 2 
weeks of school. The children have 
been very excited to We are now 
transitioning into more familiar 
routines. We have enjoyed getting 
to know each other, as well as 
learning rules and safety guidelines.

This month we will begin our 
focus on self help skills, and fine 
motor skills..  We will also begin a 
more structured work time with 
academic lessons of Spanish, 
Geography, Pre-math, Pre-literacy, 
and Religion. Our focus will also be in 
colors and shapes. We will practice 
to write our name daily when we 
come into the classroom by signing 
in. 

Volunteer Hours:

There is a sign up clipboard at the 
parent table for snack days. There 
is also a volunteer clipboard for 
different activities throughput the 
year. 

Share day will be every Friday. Your 
child may bring a small item that 
fits in their backpack and in our 
share basket. 

Please email or send in a family 
picture for our Family Bulletin 
Board. Thank you to those who 
have already.

Thank You

For a great start of the school 
year!

Core Value:
Respect

Themes: 
God Made Me Special
All About Me
Apples
Fall

Geography: 
USA

Mrs. Mendoza’s Contact Email
preschool4-bb1@nazarethschool.org

“Children learn as they play, 
but most importantly, in 
play children learn how to 

learn.”
-O. Fred Donaldson

Important dates for
September:
• 9/1 - Half Day No PM care
• 9/4 - No School Labor Day
• 9/11 Senior Visit to Nazareth

House
• 9/27 School Picture Day
• 9/28 Mrs. Barragan’s

Birthday

Mrs. Mendoza                        September 2023


